
Hi Bonnie 
Breton FCSS would like to ask the Breton Ag Society if they would be interested in 
partnering on a Community Easter Egg Hunt.  This event would be held near the Easter 
Weekend of April 2 - 5.  It would resemble the one held in Warburg with the following 
format: 

● Numerous plastic eggs are filled with foiled chocolate eggs 
● Volunteers scatter the eggs in a defined area - possibly the RV park 
● Community members of all ages are divided into age groups and given a short 

period of time and a maximum amount of eggs that they can gather.  Following 
all the groups if there are still eggs out, it is a free for all. 

● If possible businesses can donate to the event and additional prizes are give 
out ( i.e. gift baskets, restaurant coupons, gift cards, bikes).  These are 
awarded by placing tickets inside of some of the eggs 

● Snacks such as bags of chips and juice boxes could also be distributed.  

We would like to partner with a group to hold a community event this spring.  We feel 
that it would be a good moral booster if something could be held that gets people 
outside in a social atmosphere within Covid guidelines.  This would be a free event but if 
participants wanted to make a donation it could be to the Ag Society. 
 
Breton FCSS would purchase the plastic eggs and the chocolate eggs. Promotion of the 
event and advertising. The event would be promoted as a joint event between the 
Breton Ag Society and Breton FCSS.  We would need assistance with: 

● Filling eggs 
● Scattering eggs 
● Organizing age groups 
● Announcing the day of the event 
● Distributing snacks if offered 
● Gathering additional prizes 

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Deanne Young 
Breton and Area FCSS 
 


